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August 31, 2010 
California Energy Commission Docket Unit 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-4 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

docket@energy.state.ca.us 

 

Re: IVANPAH SOLAR ELECTRIC GENERATING SYSTEM 

(Docket Number 07-AFC-5) 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing as a concerned member of a science class at Saint Leo University in Florida. 
We studied the proposal in class, and I personally agree that this proposal is a extremely 
good idea. With this proposal we will reduce the use of fossil fuels within the state of 
California which will be extremely beneficial to the American people and my generation 
and generations to come. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Stephen  Hallet 
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